
 

    
   

Our ref: KFA.DLYcolouraccessoryday 

 

22 March 2023 

 
 
Dear Families 
  
Wear a Colourful Accessory – World Autism Acceptance Week Monday 27 March 2023 
  
Next week is World Autism Acceptance Week, the theme for this year is colour. On Monday 27 March 2023 we 
will be inviting students to wear a colourful accessory to school and add a splash of colour to their school uniform.  
 
We expect students to be in full school uniform, but think of a way of adding a colourful accessory to their 
uniform. 
 
We will also be running some events in the atrium during the week and hope to produce a colourful mural. 

   
Kind regards   
   
   
Katy Farrow 
Assistant Headteacher   
 


